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Douglas, Tina  (PUC)

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Monday, December 19, 2016 9:25 AM
To: Douglas, Tina  (PUC)
Subject: NG16-014

Please post this message in the Farm Taps docket, NG16‐014, under Comments and Responses. 
 
‐Patty 
 
  

From: Chuck Chernotik 
Sent: Friday, 16 December 2016 17:47:29 (UTC-06:00) Central Time (US & Canada) 
To: PUC 
Subject: NG16-014 

 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Chuck Chernotik > 
Date: December 16, 2016 at 4:21:31 PM CST 
To: puc@stare.sd.us 
Subject: NG16-014 

I am writing to express my opposition to this docket. We can not let northwestern energy pick 
and choose who they serve. My house and farm will be negatively impacted if and when they 
shut off the farm tap. Costs that will be needlessly incurred will be all new lines buried, new 
regulators, changing over several furnaces to run on propane,etc. the part that I don't understand 
is they will still have gas running through the same pipeline but they will be allowed to shut the 
valves on the farm taps. I am against this completely. Thanks for your time. Please don't let them 
pick and choose to selectively shut off customers. Chuck Chernotik  

 
Mitchell SD 57301 
 

 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




